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10/06/2023  16:14:092023/1604/A OBJNOT Matt Martys I am submitting an objection.

My home is in a block that overlooks the Central St Giles Piazza. In previous years, when a screen has been 

erected, it has shown sport and other things. This has had a negative impact on myself and neighbours due to 

the noise disturbance it has caused.

As these are the summer months, I like to have my windows open. I am working from home. If the screen has 

sound playing it is like having someone else¿s television on loudly in my flat. This is annoying and disturbing. 

Also, even if sound isn¿t on, when sport is showing viewers in the Piazza will make noise such as cheering 

etc. adding to my disturbance. This makes it difficult for me to enjoy my home.

This potential noise disturbance is an addition to ongoing noise over the last few years, caused by the 

demolition and re-building of Castlewood House, which my building also faces. This is a residential as well as 

commercial area, can we not have any peace?
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